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Date:    May 11, 2022                               
  
To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:   Daniel R. Willenborg, Director 
  
Subject: Annual Membership Renewal- Michigan High School Athletic Association 

(MHSAA) 
 
Michigan secondary schools that wish to participate in MHSAA post-season 
tournaments must be members of the MHSAA. MHSAA Membership renewal is an 
annual procedure that confirms our acceptance to abide by the MHSAA Constitution 
and By-Laws. 
 
For your reference, attached is the 2021-22 MHSAA Membership Resolution. It is likely 
that we will not have the 2022-23 Membership Resolution available until the June cycle 
of BOE meetings.  I am requesting that this item be on the Committee of the Whole 
Meeting Agenda for May 16, 2022.  
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